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Skyscraping Frontiers - Sascha Klein
2020
This study models the skyscraper as a
complex network of actors and
retraces its initial assemblage
during the 19th century to its
evolution into a smart structure from
the mid-20th century onwards by
looking at a great number of US-
American novels and movies. It
connects classic spatial theories
with concepts and methods of ANT and
Urban Studies.
The Cambridge History of the Second
World War: Volume 2, Politics and
Ideology - Richard Bosworth
2017-11-23
War is often described as an
extension of politics by violent
means. With contributions from
twenty-eight eminent historians,
Volume 2 of The Cambridge History of

the Second World War examines the
relationship between ideology and
politics in the war's origins,
dynamics and consequences. Part I
examines the ideologies of the
combatants and shows how the war can
be understood as a struggle of words,
ideas and values with the rival
powers expressing divergent claims to
justice and controlling news from the
front in order to sustain moral and
influence international opinion. Part
II looks at politics from the
perspective of pre-war and wartime
diplomacy as well as examining the
way in which neutrals were treated
and behaved. The volume concludes by
assessing the impact of states,
politics and ideology on the fate of
individuals as occupied and liberated
peoples, collaborators and resistors,
and as British and French colonial
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subjects.
Chasing Chariots - André J.
Veldmeijer 2013-12-01
The present work is the result of the
First International Chariot
Conference, jointly organised by the
Netherlands-Flemish Institute in
Cairo (NVIC) and the American
University in Cairo (AUC) (30
November to 2 December 2012). The
intention of the conference was to
make a broad assessment of the
current state of knowledge about
chariots in Egypt and the Near East,
and to provide a forum for
discussion. A wide variety of papers
are included, ranging from overviews
to more detailed studies focusing on
a specific topic. These include
philology, iconography, archaeology,
engineering, history, and
conservation. The book is of interest

to scholars as well as anyone with an
interest in ancient technology,
transportation, or warfare.
Agents of Repression - Ward Churchill
2002
For those wondering how Bill Clinton
could pardon white-collar fugitive
Marc Rich but not Native American
leader Leonard Peltier, important
clues can be found in this classic
study of the FBI's COINTELPRO
(Counterintelligence Program). Agents
of Repression includes an incisive
historical account of the FBI siege
of Wounded Knee, and reveals the
viciousness of COINTELPRO campaigns
targeting the Black Liberation
movement. The authors' new
introduction examines the legacies of
the Panthers and AIM, and shows how
the FBI still presents a threat to
those committed to fundamental social
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change. Ward Churchill is author of
From a Native Son. Jim Vander Wall is
co-author of The COINTELPRO Papers:
Documents from the FBI's Secret Wars
Against Dissent in the United States,
with Ward Churchill.
Historical Dictionary of
International Intelligence - Nigel
West 2015-05-21
Intelligence is now acknowledged as
the hidden dimension to international
diplomacy and national security. It
is the hidden piece of the jigsaw
puzzle of global relations that
cements relationships, undermines
alliances and topples tyrants, and
after many decades of being
deliberately overlooked or avoided,
it is now regarded as a subject of
legitimate study by academics and
historians. This second edition of
Historical Dictionary of

International Intelligence covers its
history through a chronology, an
introductory essay, and an extensive
bibliography. The dictionary section
has over 500 cross-referenced entries
on espionage techniques, categories
of agents, crucial operations spies,
defectors, moles, double and triple
agents, and the tradecraft they
apply. This book is an excellent
access point for students,
researchers, and anyone wanting to
know more about the international
intelligence.
Lyric Quotation in Plato - Marian
Demos 1999
In this book, Marian Demos
demonstrates the significance of
three famous lyric quotations within
their respective contexts in the
dialogues of Plato. Demos reminds us
that familiarity with the lyric poets
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was part of the educational
background of Plato and his audience;
therefore, she argues, Socrates is
portrayed in the Platonic dialogues
not only as a philosopher but also as
someone with poetic sensibilities.
Demos first investigates the
Simonides poem in the Protagoras,
showing that Plato has Socrates
provide a fundamentally sound
interpretation of the meaning of
Simonides' words. She then argues
that a purposeful misquotation of
Pindar placed in the mouth of
Callicles by Plato is not altogether
implausible in light of the
quotation's context in the Gorgias.
Finally, Demos discusses Socrates'
quotation of Stesichorus' palinode in
the Phaedrus. Demos' analysis of the
important role played by lyric
quotation in Platonic dialogues will

be of great interest to students and
scholars of Plato and ancient lyric
poetry.
The Albanians - Edwin E. Jacques 2009

Remote Warfare: Interdisciplinary
Perspectives - Alasdair McKay 2021-02
Modern warfare is becoming
increasingly defined by distance.
Today, many Western and non-Western
states have shied away from deploying
large numbers of their own troops to
battlefields. Instead, they have
limited themselves to supporting the
frontline fighting of local and
regional actors against non-state
armed forces through the provision of
intelligence, training, equipment and
airpower. This is remote warfare, the
dominant method of military
engagement now employed by many
states. Despite the increasing
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prevalence of this distinct form of
military engagement, it remains an
understudied subject and considerable
gaps exist in the academic
understanding of it. Bringing
together writers from various
backgrounds, this edited volume
offers a critical enquiry into the
use of remote warfare.
McMafia - Misha Glenny 2009-01-19
Drugs, weapons, migrant labour, women
— these are just a few of the many
goods that effortlessly cross
national borders in this globalized
age, often without the knowledge or
permission of the nations concerned.
How is this remarkable criminal feat
managed?From gun runners in the
Ukraine, to money launderers in
Dubai, cyber criminals in Brazil,
racketeers in Japan, and the booming
marijuana industry in western Canada,

McMafia builds a breathtaking picture
of a secret and bloody
business.Internationally celebrated
writer Misha Glenny crafts a
fascinating, highly readable, and
impressively well-researched account
of the emergence of organized crime
as a globalized phenomenon and shows
how its secret and bloody business
mirrors both the methods and the
rewards of the legitimate world
economy. Employing his journalistic
talent and his prior experience
covering organized crime in Eastern
Europe, Glenny reports on his travels
around the planet to investigate this
worrying and worsening situation.
After comprehensively surveying the
criminal scene, Glenny ends by
considering the future of organized
crime. McMafia is an important book
that assembles all the pieces of this
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worldwide puzzle for the first time.
Bodyguard Manual - Leroy Thompson
2005
Although military operations against
terrorist forces often garner the
headlines, those who protect
government, military, and business
leaders from assassination or
kidnapping are also in the front
lines against terrorism. Ready and
prepared to place his body between
his employer and a bullet, the
bodyguard must be able to blend into
the milieu around his charge, yet be
ready to spring into action instantly
to counter an attack. Based on
techniques of the U.S. Secret
Service, U.S. State Department
Security, the Special Air Service,
the Royal Corps of Military Police,
the Metropolitan Police, the KGB and
its successor the FSB, France's GSPR,

and other protective units around the
world, The Bodyguard Manual details
the steps a protective team takes to
prevent attack as well as the tactics
which are employed when it is
necessary to counter an attack in
progress. From security aboard
Concorde, the Orient Express, or the
Queen Elizabeth 2, to protecting a
military general officer in combat,
The Bodyguard Manual allows the
reader to "stand post" with the
professional bodyguard.
Translating Anarchy - Mark Bray
2013-09-27
Translating Anarchy tells the story
of the anti-capitalist anti-
authoritarians of Occupy Wall Street
who strategically communicated their
revolutionary politics to the public
in a way that was both accessible and
revolutionary. By “translating” their
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ideas into everyday concepts like
community empowerment and collective
needs, these anarchists sparked the
most dynamic American social movement
in decades.
I am Ashurbanipal - Gareth Brereton
2020-06-09
A fascinating glimpse into ancient
Assyrian culture, history, and art
explored through one of its most
famous rulers, King Ashurbanipal. In
668 BCE Ashurbanipal inherited the
largest empire in the world, which
stretched from the shores of the
eastern Mediterranean to the
mountains of western Iran. He ruled
from his massive capital at Nineveh,
in present-day Iraq, where temples
and palaces adorned with brilliantly
carved sculptures dominated the
citadel mound, and an elaborate
system of canals brought water to his

pleasure gardens and game parks.
Ashurbanipal assembled the greatest
library in existence during his
reign, and, guided by this knowledge,
defined the course of the empire,
asserting his claim to be “King of
the World.” Beautifully illustrated,
this book features images of objects
excavated from all corners of the
empire and highlights the British
Museum’s unrivaled collection of
Assyrian reliefs, which bring to life
the tumultuous story of
Ashurbanipal’s reign: his conquest of
Egypt, the crushing defeat of his
rebellious brother, and his ruthless
campaign against the Elamite rulers
of southwest Iran. Originally
published to accompany a once-in-a-
generation exhibition at the British
Museum, this edition gives an
intriguing account of the Assyrian
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Empire told through the story of its
last great ruler, and shows the
importance of preserving Iraq’s rich
cultural heritage for future
generations.
The Gift of Fear - Gavin De Becker
1999
True fear is a gift. Unwarranted fear
is a curse. Learn how to tell the
difference. A date won't take "no"
for an answer. The new nanny gives a
mother an uneasy feeling. A stranger
in a deserted parking lot offers
unsolicited help. The threat of
violence surrounds us every day. But
we can protect ourselves, by learning
to trust--and act on--our gut
instincts. In this empowering book,
Gavin de Becker, the man Oprah
Winfrey calls the nation's leading
expert on violent behavior, shows you
how to spot even subtle signs of

danger--before it's too late.
Shattering the myth that most violent
acts are unpredictable, de Becker,
whose clients include top Hollywood
stars and government agencies, offers
specific ways to protect yourself and
those you love, including...how to
act when approached by a
stranger...when you should fear
someone close to you...what to do if
you are being stalked...how to
uncover the source of anonymous
threats or phone calls...the biggest
mistake you can make with a
threatening person...and more. Learn
to spot the danger signals others
miss. It might just save your life.
Romans at War - Jeremy Armstrong
2019-10-01
This volume addresses the fundamental
importance of the army, warfare, and
military service to the development
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of both the Roman Republic and wider
Italic society in the second half of
the first millennium BC. It brings
together emerging and established
scholars in the area of Roman
military studies to engage with
subjects such as the relationship
between warfare and economic and
demographic regimes; the interplay of
war, aristocratic politics, and state
formation; and the complex role the
military played in the integration of
Italy. The book demonstrates the
centrality of war to Rome’s internal
and external relationships during the
Republic, as well as to the Romans’
sense of identity and history. It
also illustrates the changing
scholarly view of warfare as a social
and cultural construct in antiquity,
and how much work remains to be done
in what is often thought of as a

"traditional" area of research.
Romans at War will be of interest to
students and scholars of the Roman
army and ancient warfare, and of
Roman society more broadly.
Neoliberalism and Global Cinema -
Jyotsna Kapur 2011-05-09
In cinema studies today, rarely do we
find a direct investigation into the
culture of capitalism and how it has
been refracted and fabricated in
global cinema production under
neoliberalism. However, the current
economic crisis and the subsequent
Wall Street bailout in 2008 have
brought about a worldwide skepticism
regarding the last four decades of
economic restructuring and the
culture that has accompanied it. In
this edited volume, an international
ensemble of scholars looks at
neoliberalism, both as culture and
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political economy, in the various
cinemas of the world. In essays
encompassing the cinemas of Asia,
Africa, Latin America, Europe, and
the United States the authors outline
how the culture and subjectivities
engendered by neoliberalism have been
variously performed, contested, and
reinforced in these cinemas. The
premise of this book is that the
cultural and economic logic of
neoliberalism, i.e., the radical
financialization and market-driven
calculations, of all facets of
society are symptoms best understood
by Marxist theory and its analysis of
the central antagonisms and
contradictions of capital. Taking a
variety of approaches, ranging from
political economy, ideological
critique, the intersection of
aesthetics and politics, social

history and critical-cultural theory,
this volume offers a fresh, broad-
based Marxist analysis of
contemporary film/media. Topics
include: the global albeit
antagonistic nature of neoliberal
culture; the search for a new
aesthetic and documentary language;
the contestation between labor and
capital in cultural producion; the
political economy of hollywood, and
questions of gender, sexuality, and
the nation state in relation to
neoliberalism.
Women in the Weimar Republic - Helen
Boak 2015-11-01
This book is the first comprehensive
survey of women in the Weimar
Republic, exploring the diversity and
multiplicity of women’s experiences
in the economy, politics and society.
Taking the First World War as a
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starting point, this book explores
the great changes in the lives,
expectations, and perceptions of
German women, with new opportunities
in employment, education and
political life and greater freedoms
in their private and social life, all
played out in the media spotlight.
Engaging with the most recent
research and debates, this book
portrays the Weimar Republic as a
period of progressive change for
young, urban women, to be stalled in
1933. This book will be essential
reading for students and researchers
of German women in the early
twentieth century, and will also
appeal to anyone interested in the
Weimar Republic and women’s history.
The Bureaucratic Production of
Difference - Julia M. Eckert 2020-04
In the context of the ever-increasing

political problematization of
migration in Europe, agencies charged
with migrant administration create
diverse categories of difference to
distinguish between the "deserving
migrant" and the illegal one. This
book analyzes how organizational
interpretations of the common good
shape bureaucratic practices.
Contemporary Hollywood Masculinities
- Susanne Kord 2013-12-04
Kord and Krimmer investigate the most
common male types - cops, killers,
fathers, cowboys, superheroes, spies,
soldiers, rogues, lovers, and losers
- by tracing changing concepts of
masculinity in popular Hollywood
blockbusters from 1992 to 2008 - the
Clinton and Bush eras - against a
backdrop of contemporary political
events, social developments, and
popular American myths. Their in-
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depth analysis of over sixty films,
from The Matrix and Iron Man to
Pirates of the Caribbean and The Lord
of the Rings, shows that movies, far
from being mere entertainment,
respond directly to today's social
and political realities, from
consumerism to "family values" to the
War on Terror.
Manufacturing Celebrity - Vanessa
Diaz 2020-07-24
Drawing on ethnographic fieldwork,
her experience reporting for People
magazine, and dozens of interviews
with photographers, journalists,
publicists, magazine editors, and
celebrities, Vanessa Díaz traces the
complex power dynamics of the
reporting and paparazzi work that
fuel contemporary Hollywood and
American celebrity culture.
Church of Spies - Mark Riebling

2015-09-29
The heart-pounding history of how
Pope Pius XII -- often labeled
"Hitler's Pope" -- was in fact an
anti-Nazi spymaster, plotting against
the Third Reich during World War II.
The Vatican's silence in the face of
Nazi atrocities remains one of the
great controversies of our time.
History has accused wartime pontiff
Pius the Twelfth of complicity in the
Holocaust and dubbed him "Hitler's
Pope." But a key part of the story
has remained untold. Pope Pius in
fact ran the world's largest church,
smallest state, and oldest spy
service. Saintly but secretive, he
sent birthday cards to Hitler --
while secretly plotting to kill him.
He skimmed from church charities to
pay covert couriers, and
surreptitiously tape-recorded his
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meetings with top Nazis. Under his
leadership the Vatican spy ring
actively plotted against the Third
Reich. Told with heart-pounding
suspense and drawing on secret
transcripts and unsealed files by an
acclaimed author, Church of Spies
throws open the Vatican's doors to
reveal some of the most astonishing
events in the history of the papacy.
Riebling reveals here how the world's
greatest moral institution met the
greatest moral crisis in history.
Artists' Magazines - Gwen Allen
2015-08-21
How artists' magazines, in all their
ephemerality, materiality, and
temporary intensity, challenged
mainstream art criticism and the
gallery system. During the 1960s and
1970s, magazines became an important
new site of artistic practice,

functioning as an alternative
exhibition space for the
dematerialized practices of
conceptual art. Artists created works
expressly for these mass-produced,
hand-editioned pages, using the
ephemerality and the materiality of
the magazine to challenge the
conventions of both artistic medium
and gallery. In Artists' Magazines,
Gwen Allen looks at the most
important of these magazines in their
heyday (the 1960s to the 1980s) and
compiles a comprehensive, illustrated
directory of hundreds of others.
Among the magazines Allen examines
are Aspen (1965–1971), a multimedia
magazine in a box—issues included
Super-8 films, flexi-disc records,
critical writings, artists' postage
stamps, and collectible chapbooks;
Avalanche (1970-1976), which
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expressed the countercultural
character of the emerging SoHo art
community through its interviews and
artist-designed contributions; and
Real Life (1979-1994), published by
Thomas Lawson and Susan Morgan as a
forum for the Pictures generation.
These and the other magazines Allen
examines expressed their differences
from mainstream media in both form
and content: they cast their
homemade, do-it-yourself quality
against the slickness of an Artforum,
and they created work that defied the
formalist orthodoxy of the day.
Artists' Magazines, featuring
abundant color illustrations of
magazine covers and content, offers
an essential guide to a little-
explored medium.
Encyclopedia of Sports Films - K
Edgington 2010-12-29

In this reference volume, more than
200 fictional feature-length movies
with a primary focus on an athletic
endeavor are discussed, including
comedies, dramas, and biopics. Brief
summaries and credit information are
provided for an additional 200 films,
and appendixes include made-for-
teleivion movies and documentaries.
Yemen on the Brink - Christopher
Boucek 2010-08
Yemen is facing a unique confluence
of crises. A civil war in the North,
a secessionist movement in the South,
and a resurgence of al Qaeda are
unfolding against the background of
economic collapse, insufficient state
capacity, and governance and
corruption issues. The security
challenges are the most important in
the short run, because economic and
governance issues cannot be addressed
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without a minimum of stability. This
volume brings together analyses of
the critical problems that have
dragged Yemen close to state failure.
It provides an assessment of Yemen's
major security challenges by
recognized experts, and it broadens
the discussion of the tools available
to the international community to
pull Yemen back from the brink.
Separate chapters examine the
resurgence of al Qaeda in the Arabian
Peninsula, the complex relationship
between al Qaeda and the Yemini
tribes, the Southern secessionist
movement, and the civil war in Saada.
Contents include • Yemen: Avoiding a
Downward Spiral • What Comes Next in
Yemen? Al-Qaeda, the Tribes, and
State-Building • The Political
Challenge of Yemen's Southern
Movement • War in Saada: From Local

Insurrection to National Challenge •
Instrumentalizing Grievances: Al-
Qaeda in the Arabian Peninsula
Contributors include Sarah Phillips
(Centre for International Security
Studies, University of Sydney),
Stephen Day (Rollins College), and
Alistair Harris (RUSI and former
diplomat and UN staff member).
The Occupation of Iraq - Ali A.
Allawi 2008-10-01
Involved for over thirty years in the
politics of Iraq, Ali A. Allawi was a
long-time opposition leader against
the Baathist regime. In the post-
Saddam years he has held important
government positions and participated
in crucial national decisions and
events. In this book, the former
Minister of Defense and Finance draws
on his unique personal experience,
extensive relationships with members
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of the main political groups and
parties in Iraq, and deep
understanding of the history and
society of his country to answer the
baffling questions that persist about
its current crises. What really led
the United States to invade Iraq, and
why have events failed to unfold as
planned? The Occupation of Iraq
examines what the United States did
and didn't know at the time of the
invasion, the reasons for the
confused and contradictory policies
that were enacted, and the emergence
of the Iraqi political class during
the difficult transition process. The
book tracks the growth of the
insurgency and illuminates the
complex relationships among Sunnis,
Shias, and Kurds. Bringing the
discussion forward to the
reconfiguration of political forces

in 2006, Allawi provides in these
pages the clearest view to date of
the modern history of Iraq and the
invasion that changed its course in
unpredicted ways.
One Step Behind Mandela - Rory Steyn
2000
Looking at Nelson Mandela's
presidency from the view of his chief
bodyguard, Rory Steyn, this tribute
contains behind-the-scenes
information and anecdotes. It also
describes how Steyn, a traditional
white South African, came to the
realization that he would risk his
life for Mandela.
Trajectories of State Formation
across Fifteenth-Century Islamic
West-Asia - Jo Van Steenbergen
2020-06-15
The concept, practice, institution
and appearance of ‘the state’ have
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been hotly debated ever since the
emergence of history as a discipline
within modern scholarship. The field
of medieval Islamic history, however,
has remained aloof from most of these
debates. Rather it tends to take for
granted the particularity of dynastic
trajectories within slow-changing
bureaucratic contexts. Trajectories
of State Formation promotes a more
critical and connected understanding
of state formation in the late
medieval Sultanates of Cairo and of
the Timurid, Turkmen and Ottoman
dynasties. Projecting seven case
studies onto a broad canvas of
European and West-Asian research,
this volume presents a trans-dynastic
reconstruction, interpretation and
illustration of statist trajectories
across fifteenth-century Islamic
West-Asia. The contributors are:

Georg Christ, Kristof D’hulster, Jan
Dumolyn, Albrecht Fuess, Dimitri J.
Kastritsis, Beatrice Forbes Manz,
John L. Meloy, Jo Van Steenbergen,
and Patrick Wing.
Beyond the Bodyguard - Gavriel
Schneider 2009
This book is an advanced, well-
rounded and in-depth view about what
it takes to be the best in the
international arena, in a world where
change is the only constant. It is
endorsed by a wide range of industry
experts. This well-researched book
will take you to higher levels,
enabling you to be among the best in
the demanding world of the truly
professional bodyguard, by giving you
the tools to develop and measure
yourself. Who would benefit from this
unique and powerful book? 1. Everyone
who is in or wants to be involved in
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the close protection industry 2.
Everyone in the security industry
worldwide including: - Police,
military, and related agencies -
Anti-terror and counter-terrorist
units - Current Close Protection or
bodyguarding organizations - Private
security organizations and companies
3. High level corporate and all users
of Close Protection or special
security services 4. Specialist
security trainers worldwide 5.
Academic institutions that have
security education departments 6.
Security regulators and standards
bodies This book is unique because it
is one of the only works on the
market based on scientific research
principles and practical experience.
Beyond the Bodyguard is endorsed by a
wide range of industry experts.
Mafia Organizations - Maurizio Catino

2019-02-07
How do mafias work? How do they
recruit people, control members,
conduct legal and illegal business,
and use violence? Why do they
establish such a complex mix of
rituals, rules, and codes of conduct?
And how do they differ? Why do some
mafias commit many more murders than
others? This book makes sense of
mafias as organizations, via a
collative analysis of historical
accounts, official data,
investigative sources, and
interviews. Catino presents a
comparative study of seven mafias
around the world, from three Italian
mafias to the American Cosa Nostra,
Japanese Yakuza, Chinese Triads, and
Russian mafia. He identifies the
organizational architecture that
characterizes these criminal groups,
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and relates different organizational
models to the use of violence.
Furthermore, he advances a theory on
the specific functionality of mafia
rules and discusses the major
organizational dilemmas that mafias
face. This book shows that
understanding the organizational
logic of mafias is an indispensable
step in confronting them.
Vintage Games 2.0 - Matt Barton
2019-05-08
Super Mario Bros. Doom. Minecraft.
It’s hard to imagine what life would
be like today without video games, a
creative industry that now towers
over Hollywood in terms of both
financial and cultural impact. The
video game industry caters to
everyone, with games in every genre
for every conceivable electronic
device--from dedicated PC gaming rigs

and consoles to handhelds, mobile
phones, and tablets. Successful games
are produced by mega-corporations,
independent studios, and even lone
developers working with nothing but
free tools. Some may still believe
that video games are mere diversions
for children, but today’s games offer
sophisticated and wondrously
immersive experiences that no other
media can hope to match. Vintage
Games 2.0 tells the story of the
ultimate storytelling medium, from
early examples such as Spacewar! and
Pong to the mind blowing console and
PC titles of today. Written in a
smart and engaging style, this
updated 2nd edition is far more than
just a survey of the classics.
Informed by hundreds of in-depth
personal interviews with designers,
publishers, marketers, and artists--
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not to mention the author’s own
lifelong experience as a gamer--
Vintage Games 2.0 uncovers the
remarkable feats of intellectual
genius, but also the inspiring
personal struggles of the world’s
most brilliant and celebrated game
designers--figures like Shigeru
Miyamoto, Will Wright, and Roberta
Williams. Ideal for both beginners
and professionals, Vintage Games 2.0
offers an entertaining and inspiring
account of video game’s history and
meteoric rise from niche market to
global phenomenon. Credit for the
cover belongs to Thor Thorvaldson.
The Dangerous Landscape - John J. Le
Beau 2013
This book is the result of a series
of meetings of the Working Group of
the Partnership for Peace Consortium,
dedicated to the fight against

terrorism. It provides fresh insight
into the fabric of 21st century
terrorism. Islamist extremism,
terrorist recruitment and the role of
religious converts and violence are
among the many important topics
explored in detail. This volume also
uncovers the troubling phenomenon of
terrorist innovation, and addresses
the creation of counter-terrorist
strategy.
Cooperatives and Socialism - Camila
Piñeiro Harnecker 2012-11-29
This book demonstrates that the
cooperative model is based on
principles essential to building a
more just and democratic society. It
is argued that this is the best
economic reform alternative to
neoliberal capitalism and
authoritarian socialism in Cuba, and
that this model can also radically
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transform other economies around the
world.
This Nonviolent Stuff'll Get You
Killed - Charles E. Cobb 2014-06-03
Visiting Martin Luther King, Jr. at
the peak of the civil rights
movement, the journalist William
Worthy almost sat on a loaded pistol.
“Just for self-defense,” King assured
him. One of King's advisors
remembered the reverend's home as “an
arsenal.” Like King, many nonviolent
activists embraced their
constitutional right to self-
protection—yet this crucial dimension
of the civil rights struggle has been
long ignored. In This Nonviolent
Stuff'll Get You Killed, civil rights
scholar Charles E. Cobb, Jr. reveals
how nonviolent activists and their
allies kept the civil rights movement
alive by bearing—and, when necessary,

using—firearms. Whether patrolling
their neighborhoods, garrisoning
their homes, or firing back at
attackers, these men and women were
crucial to the movement's success, as
were the weapons they carried.
Drawing on his firsthand experiences
in the Southern Freedom Movement and
interviews with fellow participants,
Cobb offers a controversial
examination of the vital role guns
have played in securing American
liberties.
Political and Transitional Justice in
Germany, Poland and the Soviet Union
from the 1930s to the 1950s - Magnus
Brechtken 2019-09-02

Thabo Mbeki - Mark Gevisser
2022-05-06
Hailed in the Times Literary
Supplement as 'probably the finest
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piece of non-fiction to come out of
South Africa since the end of
apartheid', The Dream Deferred is
back in print and updated with a
brilliant new epilogue. The
prosperous Mbeki clan lost everything
to apartheid. Yet the family saw its
favourite son, Thabo, rise to become
president of South Africa in 1999. A
decade later, Mbeki was ousted by his
own party and his legacy is bitterly
contested – particularly over his
handling of the AIDS epidemic and the
crisis in Zimbabwe. Through the story
of the Mbeki family, award-wining
journalist Mark Gevisser tells the
gripping tale of the last tumultuous
century of South Africa life,
following the family's path to make
sense of the liberation struggle and
the future that South Africa has
inherited. At the centre of the story

is Mbeki, a visionary yet tragic
figure who led South Africa to
freedom but was not able to overcome
the difficulties of his own
dislocated life. It is 15 years since
Mbeki was unceremoniously dumped by
the ANC, giving rise to the wasted
years under Jacob Zuma. With the
benefit of hindsight, and as Mbeki
reaches the age of 80, Gevisser
examines the legacy of the man who
succeeded Mandela. '...essential
reading for anyone intrigued by South
Africa's complex philosopher-king.' -
The Economist
Syndromes of Corruption - Michael
Johnston 2005-12-01
Corruption is a threat to democracy
and economic development in many
societies. It arises in the ways
people pursue, use and exchange
wealth and power, and in the strength
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or weakness of the state, political
and social institutions that sustain
and restrain those processes.
Differences in these factors, Michael
Johnston argues, give rise to four
major syndromes of corruption:
Influence Markets, Elite Cartels,
Oligarchs and Clans, and Official
Moguls. In this 2005 book, Johnston
uses statistical measures to identify
societies in each group, and case
studies to show that the expected
syndromes do arise. Countries studied
include the United States, Japan and
Germany (Influence Markets); Italy,
Korea and Botswana (Elite Cartels);
Russia, the Philippines and Mexico
(Oligarchs and Clans); and China,
Kenya, and Indonesia (Offical
Moguls). A concluding chapter
explores reform, emphasising the ways
familiar measures should be applied -

or withheld, lest they do harm - with
an emphasis upon the value of 'deep
democratisation'.
The Divo and the Duce - Giorgio
Bertellini 2019-01-15
At publication date, a free ebook
version of this title will be
available through Luminos, University
of California Press's Open Access
publishing program. Visit
www.luminosoa.org to learn more. In
the post–World War I American climate
of isolationism, nativism, democratic
expansion of civic rights, and
consumerism, Italian-born star
Rodolfo Valentino and Italy’s
dictator Benito Mussolini became
surprising paragons of authoritarian
male power and mass appeal. Drawing
on extensive archival research in the
United States and Italy, Giorgio
Bertellini’s work shows how their
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popularity, both political and
erotic, largely depended on the
efforts of public opinion managers,
including publicists, journalists,
and even ambassadors. Beyond the
democratic celebrations of the Jazz
Age, the promotion of their
charismatic masculinity through
spectacle and press coverage
inaugurated the now-familiar
convergence of popular celebrity and
political authority. This is the
first volume in the new Cinema
Cultures in Contact series, coedited
by Giorgio Bertellini, Richard Abel,
and Matthew Solomon.
Microbial Control of Insect and Mite
Pests - Lawrence A. Lacey 2016-09-03
Microbial Control of Insect and Mite
Pests: From Theory to Practice is an
important source of information on
microbial control agents and their

implementation in a variety of crops
and their use against medical and
veterinary vector insects, in urban
homes and other structures, in turf
and lawns, and in rangeland and
forests. This comprehensive and
enduring resource on entomopathogens
and microbial control additionally
functions as a supplementary text to
courses in insect pathology,
biological control, and integrated
pest management. It gives regulators
and producers up-to-date information
to support their efforts to
facilitate and adopt this sustainable
method of pest management. Authors
include an international cadre of
experts from academia, government
research agencies, technical
representatives of companies that
produce microbial pesticides,
agricultural extension agents with
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hands on microbial control experience
in agriculture and forestry, and
other professionals working in public
health and urban entomology. Covers
all pathogens, including nematodes
Addresses the rapidly progressing
developments in insect pathology and
microbial control, particularly with
regard to molecular methods
Demonstrates practical use of
entomopathogenic microorganisms for
pest control, including tables
describing which pathogens are
available commercially Highlights
successful practices in microbial
control of individual major pests in
temperate, subtropical, and tropical
zones Features an international group
of contributors, each of which is an
expert in their fields of research
related to insect pathology and
microbial control

The Last Colonial Massacre - Greg
Grandin 2011-07-30
After decades of bloodshed and
political terror, many lament the
rise of the left in Latin America.
Since the triumph of Castro,
politicians and historians have
accused the left there of rejecting
democracy, embracing communist
totalitarianism, and prompting both
revolutionary violence and a right-
wing backlash. Through unprecedented
archival research and gripping
personal testimonies, Greg Grandin
powerfully challenges these views in
this classic work. In doing so, he
uncovers the hidden history of the
Latin American Cold War: of hidebound
reactionaries holding on to their
power and privilege; of Mayan
Marxists blending indigenous notions
of justice with universal ideas of
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equality; and of a United States
supporting new styles of state terror
throughout the region. With Guatemala
as his case study, Grandin argues
that the Latin American Cold War was
a struggle not between political
liberalism and Soviet communism but
two visions of democracy—one vibrant
and egalitarian, the other tepid and
unequal—and that the conflict’s main
effect was to eliminate homegrown
notions of social democracy. Updated
with a new preface by the author and
an interview with Naomi Klein, The
Last Colonial Massacre is history of
the highest order—a work that will
dramatically recast our understanding
of Latin American politics and the
role of the United States in the Cold
War and beyond. “This work admirably
explains the process in which hopes
of democracy were brutally repressed

in Guatemala and its people
experienced a civil war lasting for
half a century.”—International
History Review “A richly detailed,
humane, and passionately subversive
portrait of inspiring reformers
tragically redefined by the Cold War
as enemies of the state.”—Journal of
American History
The Immortal Deed of Michael O'Leary
- Cónal Creedon 2021-02-15
Michael O'Leary was born in Iveleary,
the ancient tribal homeland of the
O'Leary clan. It is a land of the
warrior and the poet, where history
and story go hand in hand, and the
spiritual and the natural complement
each other without contradiction or
contrivance.This is a story of
Ireland with the clan O'Leary at its
core. It offers a perspective of
Irish history as viewed from the
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half-door of a hillside cottage in
Iveleary. It is a saga that thunders
along the beautiful green and leafy
Lee Valley - from its mystical source
high up over Gougán, all the way to
the Gearagh and the broad meandering
latticework of waterways of Corcach
Mór na Mumhan. Iveleary is not just a
destination, it is a journey into
time; it is a sound, a scent, a state

of mind. Cónal Creedon invites you to
join him on his voyage of discovery
into the heartland of O'Leary
country; a land where fact and
fiction dovetail together seamlessly,
and pagan tradition and Christian
belief become one.
Space and Missile Wars: What Awaits -
Henry Sokolski 2021-04-21


